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What if I am worried and change my mind about this style of 
follow-up? 

 
Just tell us and we will go back to booking regular hospital appointments for you.  Our team 
are happy to discuss any concerns with you. 
 

PALS 
 
The Patient Advice and Liaison Service (PALS) ensures that the NHS listens to patients, 
relative, carers and friends, answers questions and resolves concerns as quickly as 
possible.  If you have a query or concern call 01392 402093 between 9.30am – 4.30pm or 
email rde-tr.PALS@nhs.net.   You can also visit the PALS department in person at the 
Royal Devon and Exeter Hospital.  
 

 

Have your say 

 
The Royal Devon & Exeter NHS Foundation Trust aims to provide high quality services.  
However, please tell us when something could be improved.  If you have a comment or 
compliment about a service or treatment, please raise your comments with a member of 
staff or the PALS team in the first instance. 
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